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Dear Mr Nile  
 
I definitely think that we should have ethics classes because I do not want to spend my time in 
the library in non scripture . I would rather find ways to think about and solve problems. It will 
be fun and it is a thing all kids should experience.  Plus not everyone believes in God. I do not 
know why you and your supporters would not want me to do ethics. You cannot tell me what to 
do and what not to do with my time for learning.  
 
Jack aged 9 (nearly 10) 


